
 This week, the BAs completed drafting their third round interview questions, which the PMs 

revised on Wednesday, February 25, 2015 and the BAs asked during the interview on Thursday, 

February 26, 2015. The PMs created a project update to understand if the team was working within the 

triple constraint of time, quality, budget, and scope, which they reviewed together on Wednesday, 

February 25, 2015. In addition, there was a team meeting scheduled for Thursday, February 26, 2015, 

which ended up being cancelled. Our next team meeting is scheduled for Thursday, March 12, 2015, 

which will be used to discuss the deliverables completed since the last team meeting, the schedule, the 

future tasks that need to be completed, and any questions, comments, or concerns that arose over 

spring break. If any questions or problems arise before our next team meeting, group members can 

address the issues via email or text messages. 


